
SSTUWA Workload Survey

All school members were sent a special eNews regarding the 
SSTUWA Workload Survey. Your support is essential in 
getting the information the SSTUWA needs to drive change 
on this crucial issue.

If you have not already done so please check your emails for 
the Workload Survey advice, then follow the personalised link 
you were sent and complete the survey. The personalised 
link allows you to save your responses if required and go 
back later to complete the survey. Your assistance is vital 
and much appreciated.
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